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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Monday, March 31, 2014 3:42 PM

To: 'Dick Stoops'; John Eberle

Cc: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: RE: Fire Station 62R Project

Good afternoon Dick.   

 

We are currently working on issuing the Deem Complete letter for this project (meaning all information has so that the 

process can begin for review.  Kaycee Hathaway is a new planner in our office and she will be taking the lead on this 

project.  I have included her in this response and she can be reached at 509-962-7079. 

 

Regards, 

 

Lindsey Ozbolt 

Planner II 

 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

Phone: 509-962-7637 

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

From: Dick Stoops [mailto:dickstoops@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2014 11:03 AM 
To: Lindsey Ozbolt; John Eberle 

Subject: Fire Station 62R Project 

 
Hi Lindsey- 

Do you have all of the drawings and information required for our environmental clearance to proceed with this 
fire station replacement building project ? 

Dick Stoops, PE 
KCFPD #7 Project Engineer ? 


